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Sand Lot Locations in Sedona 
 

Monsoon season normally starts around the middle of June and continues through the 
month of September. The City of Sedona maintains three sand lot locations around town 
that are stocked with sand and bags for emergency flood mitigation.  
 

Notice: The Forest Road Sand Lot location was moved to the Uptown Public Parking Lot, 
located at 260 Schnebly Road in Uptown Sedona. 
 

Current Sand Lot Locations: 

 
Sedona High School 
995 Upper Red Rock Loop Road 
Sedona, AZ 86336 
 
Uptown Public Parking Lot 
260 Schnebly Road 
Sedona, AZ 86336 
 
Sedona United Methodist Church 
110 Indian Cliffs Road 
Sedona, AZ 86336 
 
Please note that sand bags are not filled by Public Works staff.  Shovels are kept on site 
but are sometimes taken, residents should plan on bringing a shovel for filling the sand 
bags. Limit of 10 sandbags per household. 
 
For further information, contact the Sedona Public Works Department at 928-204-7111. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


